
Voices of Chatham: An Oral History Project 
 
 
Be a part of Chatham history! Wouldn’t it be great if we could hear the stories of 
people from Chatham who lived 50 or 100 or 200 years ago in their own voices? 
Unfortunately, we don’t have those recordings, but we can record our stories for those 
who come after us. 
 
The Chatham County Historical Association has partnered with the Language and Life 
Program at NCSU to collect oral histories about life in Chatham. Whether you are a 
longtime or lifetime resident of Chatham County, or a newcomer who is excited about 
living here, please, sign up to tell your story for our oral history project.  
 
To learn more or to sign up, send the Voices of Chatham team a message via email at 
bjmccurd@ncsu.eduor through the Voices of Chatham page: VoicesofChatham.org 
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